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B e l l e v u e  H i l l  P u b l i c  S c h o o l  

 
Sentral Parent Portal: updated App 
The App was updated at the end of last year. The 
new App is purple. Can you please check your 
device and ensure that you have the new App.  
 
The Sentral Parent Portal is BHPS’s main  
communication tool. It is used for:  
• school reports 
• emails 
• notifications 
• notes 
• newsletter 
• school calendar 
• recording student absences 
 
 
Term 2 Dates 
Some important dates to note in your diaries for 
Term 2. Please check the Sentral Parent Portal 
for a full calendar of events. 
 
20 April: students return to school 
23 April: PSSA winter sport begins 
Week 3 Mother’s Day Stalls 
9 May:  Mother’s Day 
10 May:  NAPLAN online testing window  
  opens 
 
Correction—Sporting Success 
Last week, representatives from BHPS who were 
chosen for the Regional Boys Soccer team were 
announced but omitted Max K who has also 
been successful. Congratulations and best  
wishes Max.  
 
 
Happy holidays 
As our last day of term is next Thursday, I would 
like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday! 
We look forward to welcoming all students back 
on Tuesday, 20 April for Term 2. 

Sue Bennett 
Principal 

 

Principal’s Report 
 
Strategic Improvement Plan (SIP) 2021-2024 
After consultation from the parents, carers,  
teachers, students and broader community in 
2019, the Bellevue Hill Public School’s SIP will be 
published on our website in Term 2, in line with 
other public schools. Underpinned by the School 
Excellence Framework, it contains the strategic 
directions and associated improvement 
measures for the next planning cycle.  Many 
thanks to everyone in the school community for 
your contributions.   
 
Eggstra-ordinary Egg Challenge  
Each year at Easter time, families are invited to 
submit imaginative creations in our Eggstra-  
ordinary Egg Competition. Entries need to be  
assembled in a shoe box, be clearly labelled with 
name, class and title and need to exhibit a word 
using decorated egg designs. 
 
Using ‘egg’ as a prefix for eggsample:  
eggshibition, eggsercise, eggshausted, eggscuse, 
eggsecution, eggsclamation and so on. Below 
please see some of the entries that we have  
received. We are looking forward to receiving lots 
more this year!! 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
Merit Awards 

Week 8 

 
Kindergarten: Harry D, Mark B-M, Leonardo G B,  
               Arielle P Mc, Philipp C, Jake G,  
               Joshua H, Archie S, Arlo G, Joel L 
                 
Year 1:  Mark K, Jade P, Jade P, Lily J, Ryan X,  
               Luka M, Vitoria U, Paxton D, Claudia D 
                
Year 2:  Danny A, Mia B-S, Amichai R, Reuben Z,   
                Leah M, Mia E, Sophia L, Nicolette P 
                 
Year 3:   
                 
Year 4:  Otis O’M, Bea D V, Stella N, Noam M,  
               Kira M, Isabella B 
                  
Year 5:   Amy B,  
Year 6:  Yotam F, Sienna G-S, John Z, Oliver S,  
                Jamie B 
 
 
 

Languages  
 
Hebrew:  Guy S, Layla N (YK), Nathaniel S (Y1), 
Levi T (Y2), Casey S (Y3), Jazzy G (Y4), Ethan M 
(Y5), Michelle F (Y6),  
 
Russian: 
 
Italian: 
 
Music:  
Dasha S (YK), Jodi F (Y1), Alba S, Bradley S, Millie R 
(Y2), Kahn G-G, Jessie F (Y3), Jazzy G, Stella N, Kira 
M, Kian O, Paz C, Eligah B (Y4), Maya D (Y5), Ari B 
(Y6) 
 

 

 
We are seeking volunteers to provide ethics  
classes for all the families who have requested 
it for their children. 
 
Ethics teachers receive full training by Primary 
Ethics, the not-for-profit organisation ap-
proved to design curriculum and training for 
the ethics program. Training consists of a two 
day workshop and short online modules. Les-
son materials are provided.  
 
Suitable volunteers have an interest in chil-
dren’s education and development of critical 
thinking skills and must be available for at 
least one class on Friday each week. 
 
In ethics classes, children learn how to think  
logically, disagree respectfully and support 
their  
arguments with evidence, rather than act  
according to blind habit or peer pressure.  
 
Children discuss topic such as: 
-imagining how others feel 
-how do we treat living things? 
-what is laziness? 
-how do we disagree in a respectful way? 
-fairness   
 
 
 
Could you be an ethics teacher for Bellevue 
Hill Public School? 
 
 
If you are looking for an opportunity to make a 
valuable contribution to our school, please visit 

www.primaryethics.com.au  
 

and/or contact  
 

Our BHPS school Ethics CoOrdinator 
Claire Kemperman  

Email: clairekemperman@hotmail.com 
 
 

http://www.primaryethics.com.au


 

 


